
 
 
 

  
Dear Mr Lee, 
 
Re: Examination of the Wiltshire Housing Site Allocations Plan (WHSAP) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 10 December 2018. 
 
In order to ensure that the Council is in compliance with its Statement of Community 
Involvement and avoid unnecessary delay we are today finalising preparations for the 
consultation exercise set out in our letter of 5 December 2018. This will run for a six-week 
period commencing Tuesday 11 December 2018 and end Tuesday 22 January 2019. 
 
We recognise the difficulties in programming the hearing sessions and look forward to 
hearing from you in due course. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Alistair Cunningham 
Corporate Director – Growth, Investment and Place 
Wiltshire Council  
 

10 December 2018 
 
FAO: Mr S Lee, Planning Inspector 
Via: Mr I Kemp, Programme Officer, 
idkemp@icloud.com  
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